
From: Lake, Steven
To: 'GMS@SCHOUSE.ORG' <GMS@SCHOUSE.ORG>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Caldwell, John H <John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net>
Date: 2/22/2006 10:17:37 AM

Subject: Administrative Hearings Bill
Attachments: DMVs Comments on H4671 - notes from ALC with DMV additional comments.doc

Administrative Hearings proposed changes - DMV mark-up 02-16-06.DOC

Rep. Smith:

Director Adams has reviewed the comments and amendments submitted by Judge Kittrell that you forwarded to us 
yesterday. I am attaching our revised comments (in orange print) and a copy of our original admended version of the bill. 
While we concur with the Judge on most points, we still feel strongly that his admendments will adversely change DUI and 
Habitual Offender laws as currently written. Therefore, we are requesting that our admended version of the bill be used.

John Caldwell has a copy of these attachments with him and will get with you this morning to discuss. However, if you 
have any questions or need clarification on any of our comments, please do not hesitate to call me at 896-3851 or 
606-3115.

Again, thank you for your consideration and support in this matter.

Steven Lake
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